
 

 

 

 

 

Do you want to know how we are supporting and improving the 

mental health and wellbeing of your child in school? 

We would like to invite you to a parent workshop to learn more about the 

‘THRIVE APPROACH’ and how we implement it in school. 

Miss Seymour & our Inclusion Team will be running this workshop. 

The Thrive Workshop will be looking at explaining and introducing the principles 

of The THRIVE Approach  

When: Tuesday, 19th March, 9.00 – 10am 

Where: Small hall, entry via the wooden gate to the right of the school office 

Tea, coffee and biscuits will be provided! 

To help us have an idea of numbers, please confirm your attendance by 

completing the form below and returning to the School Office via the parent boxes. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like to attend The THRIVE approach workshop on Tuesday, 19th March 

2024 

 

Your Name …………………………………………………………….. 
 

 
Child’s name …………………………….. 
 
 

Class ………………………………………. 


